
Professor John Pepper
Consultant Cardiac Surgeon
Royal Brompton Hospital

11th January 2010

Dear Professor Pepper

Clinical Practice Committee approval of Exostent
Reinforcement of Aorta

Thank you for submitting your revised procedure specific consent form for
Exostent Reinforcement of Aorta.

As members of the committee who reviewed the amendments are now happy
with the final version Professor Evans has taken Chairman’s action and
approved this procedure on behalf of the Clinical Practice Committee.

This approval is given on the understanding that patients will be discussed
and considered for this procedure at an appropriate MDT and that you discuss
this procedure with your divisional manager as the CPC is not responsible for
the financial or resource implications.

Please report any adverse events relating to this procedure through the
incident reporting system and provide the committee with a progress report in
six months time.

Thank you

Yours sincerely

Carol Rayne
Clinical Practice Committee Administrator


